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25 November 2020 
 

Change of Name to Sunshine Gold Limited 
 
Pelican Resources Limited (ASX: PEL) (“Pelican” or “the Company”) is pleased to advise that following 
shareholder approval obtained at the Company’s Annual General Meeting held on 26 October 2020, the 
change of Company name to Sunshine Gold Limited has been processed by the Australian Securities and 
Investments Commission.  
 
The date of the change of the Company will take effect on the ASX shortly and the Company’s new ASX 
listing code will be SHN. 
 
The Company has commended re-branding its corporate website which will be available shortly. The new 
website will be www.shngold.com.au and the Company will be contactable at info@shngold.com.au via 
email. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by Alec Pismiris, Company Secretary of Pelican 
Resources Limited. 
 
 
For further details please contact: 
 
Mr Alec Pismiris 
Director & Company Secretary 
Telephone: +61 402 212 532 
E-mail: alec@lexconservices.com.au 
 


